Population Reference Bureau Policy Communication Training
 
2015-2016 PRB Policy Communication Fellows Program
 

Deadline for applications is 5 February 2015.
 

The Population Reference Bureau (PRB) is now accepting applications for its 2015-2016 Policy Communication training program aimed at PhD students studying demography and related issues. The program is funded by the U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID). It is open to individuals from developing countries currently enrolled in academic institutions pursuing doctoral programs and who are between their 3rd and 5th year of studies.

 

For more information: http://www.prb.org/About/ProgramsProjects/Policy-Communication-Fellows/2015-2016-Policy-Communication-Fellows.aspx
